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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to everyone that has joined us for achievement assemblies 

this term. The uptake on this has increased and the children are getting 

used to you being in our assemblies. It is a great opportunity for you to 

see a snippet of what we are doing in school and would love to see 

even more parents, carers, grandparents, uncles and aunties sharing 

this with us—it makes it even more special for our children.  

Staff and I have been busy planning opportunities to 

welcome you into the classrooms and I am pleased 

to inform you that the first, whole school classroom 

event will take place on World Book Day, Thursday 

2nd March 2023. Can I ask that you don’t spoil our 

day by buying/reading the book prior to World Book 

Day.  

We will be exploring the Barnabus Project by Fan 

Brothers. This is a beautiful story of bravery, courage 

and friendship with a message of acceptance and being happy being 

you.  

We would like children to make a mask 

for the day; joining two animals  

together to become a unique creation. 

At the end of the day, we would like to 

complete our final activity with you in 

our classes and would love you to join 

us from 2:15 to share the learning in 

your child’s class. 

I will send a letter with more  

information next week. 

Diary Dates 
 

Tuesday 7th February 

Safer Internet Day 

*** 

Friday 10th February 

Resilience Morning 

& 

Year 1 Class assembly 

*** 

W.C 20th February  

Bike-ability for Year 5 and 6 

All Week 

*** 

Thursday 2nd March 

World Book Day Parents Event 

Attendance this week, who is 

close to our 96% target? 

Rec: 95.38% 

Y1: 83.13% 

Y2: 88.24% 

Y3: 98% 

Y4: 96.92% 

Y5: 94.38% 

Y6: 96.07% 

Well done Year 3 

ROAARRRRRRsome! 

This week’s recommended read is all about  

Dinosaurs. Grab yours from the office before 

they’re gone. 

Mr Shaw will be testing you on your dinosaur 

knowledge next week - he is a bit of an expert... 



Science with the RAF 

Year 5 and 6 joined the RAF’s Road to RIAT event this week and explored engineering 

on a whole new level. It was fantastic to see our children’s design and creativity skills 

alongside in-depth scientific thinking—they had a great time as you can see from the 

pictures. 

Nuts 

We are a nut free school because children have serious nut  

allergies which could hospitalise them. Please do not send any form of nut into 

school for lunch - this includes Nutella and peanut butter sandwiches. 

Competition 

Lincolnshire police are running a competition to name their new 

drone. The winners will win an Official Mini Police coat, MP Cap and 

a visit for the school so get creative. 

 



Learning Around School 

Chapel Champions 

Dodgeball Stars 

  Achievement Award Values Award 

Reception Christopher for creating a very imaginative troll and 

telling us all about it. 

Charley-Belle (safety) for always looking after her friends if they 

are hurt and making sure that they are safe. 

Year 1 Austin for making huge improvements with his        

handwriting. 

Olivia (communication) for having the confidence to              

communicate her answers with the class and her partner. 

Year 2 Lottie for remembering key vocabulary from a previous 

Science lesson and using this in the following lesson 

about life cycles. 

Zehrain (leadership) for always demonstrating good listening 

skills and team work in class. 

Year 3 Bryony for her clay model of the Hindu god Ganesh. Jayden (resilience) for persevering with his handwriting. 

Year 4 Avory for her fantastic use of prior knowledge when 

exploring the features of persuasive writing. 

Finley for always ensuring his resources and equipment is    

organised during lesson times. (Organisation) 

Year 5 Tommy for some excellent design and engineering work 

during our Road to RIAT day. 

Harlow (leadership) for leading Year 5 in cutting edge glider 

design – his was the furthest flying glider in our year group. 

Year 6 Jake for his thoughtful and insightful contributions to RE 

discussions 

Francesca (organisation) for her beautifully presented work 

throughout all of her exercise books. 

Special award – Olivia E – Fantastic use of sounds in her writing about the troll. 


